
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

On Tuesday evening, it was wonderful to welcome the 
boarders back into the house. The unpacking has 
begun, and the dorms are filling up. The reappearance 
of dorm 4 sparked the boys' interest. We played bingo 
to bring the boarders together before returning to the 
Nintendo Wii leader board and beginning the bedtime 
process. 
 
We went to Jump Inc for our annual visit on 
Wednesday, and despite being attacked by ball pit 
balls, it was clear that boarders had a great time. 
When they returned to the house, the boarders ate 
pizza and socialised. 
 
To round out the first week of January 24, we went 
swimming for our activity on Thursday. The inflatables 
were up, the music was playing, and there was a lot of 
splashing going on. 
 
A week that has certainly started off on the right foot; 
what a term this will be! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, and we'll see you on 
Monday. 
 
With thanks 

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
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